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Parent Permission Form Distribution Script

Dear Teacher:  

You may wish to read this as you distribute the parental permission forms to encourage student 

participation in the High School Student Dietary Behaviors Validation Study.  

Thank you.

Our class has been selected to participate in the  High School Student Dietary Behaviors Validation

Study conducted by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.  The study has two components.

The  first  component  is  a  classroom  survey  that  is  designed  to  focus  on  consumption  of  fruits,

vegetables,  and energy drinks.   The second component involves an interview that  asks about the

foods you eat.  Your participation in the survey and interview is very important.   Each of you will

receive a parental permission form to take home for a parent or guardian to review.  Your parents can

sign the form if they do not wish for you to participate. If your parents sign the form, please bring the

form back within the next three days.  
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